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 Calendar of Events 
 

News and Events 
Hoot ‘n’ Scoot Fun Run is Tomorrow! 
The day is finally here! Tomorrow Trillium Creek Primary students and staff 
will be taking to the Forest Loop and playground course to run/walk/skip/
sashay their way through the Hoot ‘n’ Scoot Fun Run! This is a celebration of 
fitness, fundraising and community. We will start our day with a very special 
Opening Ceremony during morning meeting and conclude with a Closing   
Ceremony where we will announce both individual and class winners for    
fundraising and Forest Flyers.  
 

Here is a schedule of when classes will be out on the Hoot ‘n’ Scoot course. 
You are welcome to come and cheer you child(ren) on, we just ask that you 
check in at the front of the school (look for the check-in table outside as you 
head to the playground from the general parking lot.) 
 

Fun Run by Class 
 

7:50 - 8:05  Opening Ceremony in the Gym 
8:15 – 8:45  Alexander/Sotelo  
8:45 – 9:15  Mosser/Prasnikar  
9:15 – 9:45  Almon/Vazquez  
9:45 – 10:15  Provost/Teel  
10:15 – 10:45  Harmon/Kurtin 
10:45 – 11:15  Lillegren/Pattison 
11:15 – 11:45  Banet/Lemke/Munoz  
11:45 – 12:15  Jones/Work  
12:15 – 12:45  Frisiras/Blackhurst  
1:00 – 1:35  Bullard/Fels/Fennell/Grabow  
1:40 - 2:00  Closing Ceremony (students return to class after the closing 
 ceremony) 
 
Marathon by May medals and fundraising incentives will be distributed at a 
later time. Thank you for supporting your student and our school as we strive 
to raise $20,000! 
 
 ******************************************************************************** 
 
Dear Trillium Creek Families,  
Thank you for all you did last week as together we 
celebrated our staff and National Teacher Day with 
the Rainbow of Appreciation!  Everyone enjoyed the 
week from dressing in the colors of the rainbow to the 
beautiful flowers, gifts, and delicious lunches and  
desserts.  We so appreciate you!   
 
The Trillium Creek Staff 

MAY 
 
May 9-12 - Forest Flyers  
 

May 13 - Hoot-n-Scoot -  
TCPS Fun Run! 
 
May 13 - Hoot-n-Scoot - 
TCPS Fun Run!  

May 13 - 5th Grade        
Students to RRMS         
9:30—11:00 am  

May 19 - Kindergarten Meet 
and Greet 3:00 - 4:00 pm  

May 23 - All Library Books 
Due  

May 25 - Professional 
Growth Wednesday - Early 
Release at 12:10 pm 

May 26 - Volunteer Dessert 
2:15 pm 



Education Foundation 
Count Me In  
Campaign Update 
A big thank you for making a     
difference!  Trillium Creek Primary is now at 37% of our     
target goal with 27 donors thus far supporting our Count Me In 
Campaign.  We have just a few more weeks to go on our 
school’s Education Foundation goal  of raising $10,000.        
This will support the overall goal of adding three new         
teachers to our district in the coming school year.  If you have 
not yet done so, please consider making a donation by going to 
the website Any amount counts as we work toward our goal!   
 

Additionally, don't miss a chance to support our local schools 
through the West Linn-Wilsonville Education Foundation by 
joining in the fun and fitness at the Tonkin "For the Love of 
Schools" Run on Sunday, June 5th. The run is a fun family 
friendly event that truly complements the Education          
Foundation Count Me In campaign that by then will be in its    
final week.  
 

You can find more information at the websites for these        
opportunities. Count Me In!" information is available at   
http://www.wlwvfoundation.org/.  
 

"For the Love of Schools" information can be found at  
http://www.tonkinchallenge.org/ 
 

Thank you!   
Charlotte Morris, Principal 
 
 
 

CORNY JOKE FRIDAY 
Here are a few of our favorites: 
 

What do you get when you cross a 

tiger with a snowman? 

 Frostbite! 
 

Why do male deer need braces? 

 Because they have  “Buck” teeth 
 

Why should you never invite an aardvark to your 

family reunion? 

 Because it will eat all your “aunts” 

 
 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 
The PTA sponsored a wonderful week of recognition, food and 

festivity in appreciation of teachers last week.  Thank you to all 

who went out of your way to give us a special week.  The Trillium 

staff would like, in turn, to recognize the volunteer force that   

enables us to do what we do each day and offer additional      

learning and community building experiences to our children.   

 

In the month of April alone, nearly 900 hours of volunteer       

support were generously shared with the staff and students of 

Trillium. Across the school year, over 6,500 hours have been 

logged into our volunteer registration system. Volunteers provide 

support in a great variety of ways: classroom help, reading with 

students, preparing and hosting tastings from our school garden, 

accompanying classes for work in our school garden and around 

our grounds, Forest Flyers, library, art literacy, field trips, book 

fair, special events such as Backyard BBQ, Harvest Happenings, 

Pizza Bingo, and 5th grade promotion and much more. 

 

We have two exciting volunteer opportunities still remaining, fun 

run and field day.  These culminating events are some of the most 

fun of the year.  Be watching for emails from Trillium Creek PTA 

or follow the link below if you are looking for an opportunity to 

volunteer.  The sign up wiki, sponsored by our PTA, is easy to use. 

 

While you are checking your calendars to see if you are able to 

join in the fun on those days, please save the date, Thursday, May 

26th.  All who have volunteered in some way this school year are 

invited to join us at 2:15 that day for some scrumptious desserts 

and a chance to chat with teachers and other volunteers.  We will 

supervise your students on the playground for you while you    

enjoy. 

 

So, here’s a big THANK YOU for the volunteer support that 

makes Trillium an exceptional place for our students!  

 

https://www.helpcounterweb.com/ci/signup/130ab86ccc3 

 
Three Rivers Charter School 
Three Rivers Charter School invites interested parents and students from 
West Linn-Wilsonville entering 4th - 8th grade next year to attend an infor-
mational meeting for the 2016-17 school year! They will share information 
about their program and answer any questions. The  informational meetings 
and open house dates are:  
     May 10: 7-8 pm at Three Rivers Charter School  
     May 16: 4 -5 pm at Wilsonville Library (Rose Room) 
     May 18: 4-5 pm at Three Rivers Charter School  
     Open House – May 25: 8:30 -10:30 am at Three Rivers Charter School 
Admissions Information Forms must be submitted by May 26th at  4:00 pm 
to be eligible for the lottery. The form can be found on our website at 
www.3rcs.org beginning May 10th. The public lottery will be held May 27th 
at 4:00 pm at Three Rivers Charter School. Please visit our website or call 
our office at 503-673-7850 with any questions. 



Coming Soon…Trillium Creek  
Variety Show June 8th, 2016 
 

Who will be featured in our show?  Each grade 
level will have a talent sharing assembly.  Talent 
pieces need to be performance ready that day to 
be considered for the variety show on June 8th. 
 
Talent will be shared at the assemblies for grades 
2 - 5 and considered for the final variety show for 
the school on June 8th.  Please remember that 
not all acts will be in the variety show, but any 
who wish to share performance ready acts can 
share at their grade level assembly.  If you have 
something to share, please follow the criteria    
below: 
 
1. All talents are performance ready and are a 

well practiced act. 
2. Rated G content (including music and cos-

tumes) suitable for all ages. 
3. 3 minute limit on all talents shared. 
4. Grades 2-5 are eligible to share at their        

assemblies. 
5. Sign up in the music room if you are planning 

on sharing at the assembly. 
6. Bring all needed props/costumes/music to     

the assembly. 
7. NO lip syncing. 

 
Talent Share Assemblies: 
Thursday, May 26th: 
 4th Grade - 8:00 - 9:00 am 
 2nd Grade - 10:10-11:10 am 
  
Friday, May 27th 
 5th Grade - 8:30-9:30 am 
 3rd Grade - 1:05-2:05 pm 
 
Any questions?  Please contact Mrs. Myers.  
Thanks! 
 
 
 
 

West Linn-Wilsonville School District offers a 
variety of summer options for students.  

 
CREST Camps and Programs:  
EnviroCamp - for students entering grades 1 - 5 in the 
fall  
Session 1: August 1 - August 5 @ Mary S. Young Park, 
West Linn  
Session 2: August 8 - August 12 @ CREST, Wilsonville  
 

Garden Camp - for students entering grades 1 - 5 in 
the fall  
Session 1: July 11 - July 15 @ CREST, Wilsonville  
Session 2: July 25 - July 29 @ Cedaroak Park Primary 
School, West Linn  
 

Middle School Adventure Camp - for students entering 
grades 6 - 8 in the fall  
Session 1: July 18 - July 22  
Session 2: August 22 - August 26  
 

Teen Leadership Training - for students entering 
grades 8 - 10 in the fall  
June 29 & 30 @ CREST, Wilsonville  
 

Farm Internship - for students entering grades 8 - 10  
in the fall  
Session 1: June 20 - July 8 @ CREST Farm, Wilsonville  
Session 2: July 11 - July 28 @ CREST Farm, Wilsonville  
Session 3: August 1 - August 18 @ CREST Farm,        Wil-
sonville  
 
Information and registration for CREST Summer Camps 
and Programs is available at  
http://www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/  
 

Children's Art Institute - for students entering grades      
1 – 8 in the fall  
Date: July 11 - July 15 @ Rosemont Ridge Middle School, 
West Linn  
 

Information and registration for Children's Art Institute is 
available at http://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/domain/116  
If you have any questions, please contact Vickie Lee at 
leev@wlwv.k12.or.us or (503) 673-7010  

 



The TONKIN CHALLENGE & 

More Money for the Arts! 
 

The Tonkin Challenge is a non-profit fun run designed to put 100% of 

entry fee dollars back into school programs.  The 5th annual race will 

be held on Sunday, June 5, 2016!  Your entry in the race or purchase 

of entries as gifts puts all those dollars back into your school 

programs.  Designate MAP - Music and Arts Partners as your fund of 

choice, and our nonprofit will receive 100% of your entry fees for 

our grant and scholarship programs. 
 

    
 

 

It is easy, it is fun and it is more money for the Arts! 
 

Music and Arts Partners (MAP) of West Linn-Wilsonville is a 

volunteer-run nonprofit fundraising organization that grants 

money to every school in the district for music and arts 

programs.  Thank you for your support! 

The arts are an important aspect to the development of your child.  

Studies show participation in music and fine arts programs in school 

improves study habits, test scores and grades.  Fine arts programs 

have also been shown to enhance creativity, math and original 

thinking skills.  Simply put - music and arts programs make our kids 

better students, better thinkers and better people. 

 

The volatile nature of our school funding through the state puts 

programs such as music and arts at risk.  There are many alternative 

ways to raise funds bolstering these programs, but none are as easy 

or as generous as the Tonkin Challenge.   

 
 
 
 
 

You can contribute in the following ways: 

- Register to run!  We have individual and family plan 

entries available at www.tonkinchallenge.org 

- Sponsor a teacher to run! 

- Sleep in that morning and participate through a Sleeping 

entry! 

- Remember – 100% of your fees will flow right to MAP!   

- Be sure to check MAP – Music and Arts Partners as your 

designated fund of choice.  
 

 

 

Register today and show your support for MAP! 

www.tonkinchallenge.org 
 

 

 
 

 

A note about the Tonkin Challenge: This is the fifth year of the Tonkin 

Challenge Fun Run benefitting seven school districts, including West 

Linn-Wilsonville.  100% of all entry fees and proceeds from the 

business posters go right back to local schools and nonprofit 

organizations.  Last year, the race raised $28,000.  The event is 

focused on “having fun, being well and raising funds for schools”.  It is 

held the first Sunday in June at Audi Wilsonville.  
 



 

 

LION HOOP CAMP 
West Linn Boys Basketball 

When: 

Session 1 - June 13
th

-16
th 

Session 2 - July 20
th

-23
rd

  

 

Who:7
th

-9
th 

graders 9am-12pm      

3
rd

 -6
th  

graders 1pm-3:30 pm 

 

Where: 

West Linn High School 

 

Lion League Staff: 

West Linn High School coaching staff 

and WLHS current/former players. 
 

Fee: 

$125 for one session 

$200 for both sessions 

 

More Info: 

www.westlinnbasketball.com 

www.wlhoops.com 

 

Space is limited, sign up today! 

Mail this form and make checks out 

to: 

Lion Basketball 

Attn. Eric Viuhkola 

WLHS 

5464 West A Street 

West Linn,Or 

97608 

Registration 
 

Name  

Grade  

Address  

Phone     

*to notify you of camp changes 

 

Specify Session: Please Circle Below 

My player will attend Session 1 

My player will attend Session 2 

My player will attend both sessions 

Waiver 
As the legal parent or guardian of the athlete listed 

above I hereby give the staff of the West Linn Lion 

Summer Camp permission to act on my behalf if I 

can't be reached in any medical emergency. I 

understand that participation in this camp could 

lead to an injury to a participant and I hold the  

West Linn School District/West Linn High School 

program or any of its coaches not responsible for 

any injury. I understand that neither the school 

district nor the basketball program have medical 

insurance for individual participants and agree to 

provide my own insurance. The specified athlete 

participating in this program is in good physical 

condition. 
 

Parent Signature 

http://www.westlinnbasketball.com/
http://www.wlhoops.com/
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